10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER
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Thank you for your letter of 15 June.

17 June, 1982.

Our forces have indeed performed wonderfully
and there can be no greater reward for our
efforts than the knowledge that the Falkland
Islanders will now soon be free to resume the
way of life which they chose and wish to

pursue.

E, Needham, Esq.




